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Comments: I do not support changes to regulations allowing personal use cabins in wilderness to be held by

anyone other than the original owner. In addition, once that owner is deceased, the ownership should end and

the government should remove the cabin. Only in extreme extenuating circumstances, such as demonstrable

historic value, should a cabin remain on wilderness lands.


